From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:05 PM

To: Allen, Kaylee

Cc: Rea, Maria@NOAA; Jana Affonso; Howard Brown - NOAA Federal

Subject: Re: ROC meetings

Jennifer had me talk with Rebecca Sheehan and Chandra Chilmakuri. I answered what I could about the different analytical tools we plan to use and why. She asked about thresholds, but we have not gotten far enough in our effects analysis work to know what thresholds would be used for different methods, and that's what I told them. There were no action items or commitment for followup. I think that the first two are covered, and that they know that they can reach out to me if they would like more info as this progresses.

It looks like Barry is busy with Tuolumne meetings the morning of 3/8, so therefore Howard and Garwin and I may be free. Maria is likely i in the Tuolumne meeting, too.

On Wed, Feb 27, 2019 at 1:35 PM Allen, Kaylee <kaylee allen@fws.gov> wrote:

Hi- I went back to my notes from the previous meeting and I have noted 3 meetings we were supposed to schedule. They were methods, thresholds and comments on the BA. When you talked with Jennifer did you cover the first two or do we still need an additional meeting to cover that? I'm looking at scheduling the comments meeting. Do you think you will be busy with Barry on the morning of March 8 (prior to the elevation meeting)? Otherwise I'm looking at 3/12-14. Let me know what you think. Thanks, kaylee

--

Kaylee Allen Field Supervisor San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (916) 930-5603 kaylee allen@fws.gov